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Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO BOX 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 
21.5.19 
 
 
 

Dear Sirs, 
 
 
RE: Objection to ‘Karuah South Quarry’ – SSD 17-8795 
 
 
I am writing to lodge my objection to the above ‘proposed gravel quarry’,  
Due to the obscene disregard to dust levels emitted from the current quarry operation onsite and the 
reality that this would be further compounded by further operations. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully 
Allan Percy 
   


